
Central Massachusetts Special Education Collaborative 
June 11, 2012 

10:00 AM Administration Office 

 
Board Members: 

Present:  Ms. Joan Dio 

   Dr. Marco Rodrigues 

   Dr. Marilyn Bisbicos 

Non-Member:  Ms. Erin McNamara 

 

Meeting began at 10:05 AM 

Reviewed and discussed items on agenda: 

 

1. Minutes April 12 meeting (voting item) 

• Motion to accept meeting minutes  

• Motion passed 

 

2. Financial report given by Erin McNamara-Director of Finance  

 

3. Program Updates 

 

• RGA-held graduation on June 6 with 13 graduates 

Goddard will be reorganizing TLC and adding a vocational component 

• HLC-no major changes for ‘12’13 

Evaluation of one year anniversary of Assessment Center 

• CMA-held graduation on May 30 with 5 graduates 

Program is at capacity going in to ‘12’13 

• WDS-not at capacity this year 

Will review ACH at 1 location for grades 7/8 

• CMP-posting out for assistant director position 

 

4. Requests / New business 

• Dr. Bisbicos requests a possible inclusion specialist to evaluate return 

of students to home schools 

 

      5. Executive Session-MRERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 11:30 AM   

Minutes submitted by Jo Ann Sivazlian, Office Manager 

 


